
From: Bernadette Mortiboy  
Sent: 07 July 2021 17:02 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2021/2926/T 
 
Hi i have tried to add my comments but the page keeps saying it can’t load so am hoping you can 
add this for me. 
 
I would very much like to support this application. We bought 11 Ploughman’s Close in 1996 and the 
field maples T8 and T9 have been progressively damaging the retaining wall beside the house. We 
had a report done in 2019, just before Covid, which confirms that the wall damage is as a result of 
root damage from these trees, so i am very happy that this report agrees that the trees are 
inappropriate for this area. 
I also agree with other residents that the trees throughout Elm Village have really got out of control 
and are too big for the urban environment i am sure there must be more manageable alternatives 
Many thanks Bernadette 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 


